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Vision: A world where

everyone has a decent place to

live.    

Mission: Putting God’s love

into action, Palouse Habitat for

Humanity builds homes,

communities and hope.

I can help!
Gift in Memory or in Honor of: ____________________________________________________________  $__________________

Donation of any amount for home building, ramps,  Building for the Future renovation, or general use (circle one):  $________________

I want to Volunteer! (circle):      Construction     Ramps & Rails     Office     Surplus Sale

Name: ___________________________________________________________________________   Phone: ______________________________

Address: _______________________________________________________________________________________________________________

Email Address: __________________________________________________________________________________________________________

Many thanks for using your own envelope. Make checks payable to Palouse Habitat for Humanity and mail to Palouse Habitat for Humanity P.O.

Box 3054 Moscow, ID 83843 or donate online at https://palousehabitat.org/donate

Gifts in Memory

Gifts in Honor

Chuck Harris

Thanks to the expansion through Building for the Future, our former Surplus Sale now

meets Habitat International’s requirements to be recognized as an official ReStore!
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Wesley Kunzler

Thank you to our

year end donors!

Rebecca Nida: President

Nancy Tribble: Vice President

Alan Espenschade: Secretary

Matt Bayly: Treasurer

Get your tickets now!

Visit palousehabitat.org/donate or donate with the form below!

Building for the Future:Building for the Future:
A Home for HabitatA Home for Habitat

Jerry Jackle

Elaine Queener



Emily NateNolan Corlett

Nolan grew up in Indiana and started his

Habitat career as a student at Indiana

University. After graduating with degrees in

Economics and Spanish, he worked as a luxury

home designer in Florida before realizing his

heart is with Habitat. He has worked at

multiple affiliates since, most recently in

Seattle, before coming to the Palouse. He brings

strong dedication and experience to the

Construction Supervisor role. When not

building homes, he  bikes and skis. 

Virginia grew up in Phoenix, Arizona and

worked as a real estate agent there. After getting

a degree in Business Administration from Boise

State University, she moved to the Palouse in

2009 and reached out to Habitat. Jennifer Wallace

then recruited her for the Beans ‘n’ Jeans

planning committee. She has been volunteering

with Palouse Habitat since, and she is excited to

bring her experience from Washington Trust

Bank full-time! When not working,  she loves to

garden and work on projects around the house.

Emily was born in Boise, Idaho and grew up in

Idaho Falls. She graduated from Washington

State University this past spring with degrees in

Sociology and French. The Palouse turned into

her home as a student, so she decided to move

back to Pullman to begin her post-college life.

She is excited to start her career with Palouse

Habitat for Humanity! She lives with her new cat

Apple Fritter, and her parents send her pictures

of her family cats from back home. In her spare

time, she draws and plays games with friends.

Virginia Martinson

New Staff

Construction Supervisor Outreach Coordinator Operations Coordinator

Habitat Happenings

Volunteer Spotlight

John Read Cindy MagnusonCarolyn Adam
Extra Mile Award Helping Hand AwardHelping Hand Award

Carolyn has proven her dedication to

Habitat construction and home repair with

a whopping 1,095 hours of volunteer work.

John has shared his retail & woodworking

expertise with the Habitat ReStore for

almost 10 years. He has put in over 2,000

volunteer hours.

Cindy has given 568 hours of her time

providing excellent customer service at the

Habitat ReStore.

Construction Update

Buildsite Donors

The Palouse home is beginning to near completion! Since the

foundation was laid in August, the homeowner and 162

volunteers have raised the walls, installed windows, and

completed exterior trim. Inside the now weather-protected

home, rough electrical, drywall, and insulation have been

installed. Indoor construction is continuing with sheet rock. We

hope to finish in the next few months!

Our upcoming home will be in Moscow in partnership with

Moscow Affordable Housing Trust.

We installed 41 ramps last year, and we’re hoping to increase

our output even further in 2024! Ramps & Rails will be growing

this year thanks to a $5000 grant from United Way of

Moscow/Latah County. We are partnered with the Moscow

Central Lions Club and the Disability Action Center Northwest

to bring more repair opportunities to the community.

Ramps & Rails
Indoor work on sheet rock Exterior porch work

Recent ramp installation

Home Build

Are you interested in managing

the newly renovated ReStore?

Find more information and apply

now at palousehabitat.org!


